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Townsend, Erle

From: Joe Loring <jloring1@maine.rr.com>

Sent: Monday, January 8, 2024 10:46 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: electric car mandates

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I just wanted to add my 4 cents worth ( we have had some serious inflation) concerning this issue.   

I am vehemently opposed to this terrible mandate.  This is an area that the Federal, State and Local 

governments have no roll to play.  If people want to buy and electric car, that is fine.  You as a government 

should not be mandating this or anything else for that matter.     

 

Joe Loring 

North Yarmouth, ME 


